LEUKEMIA &
LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY:

fighting blood cancers

www.lIs.org

September 27, 2016

Lenda Prescott
Sample Czar

PO Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 20036

Dear Lenda:

Thank you for the Company's generous gift of $1080 on check number
2115 dated 09/10/16 to The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. Your gift supports our
research programs and patient support services. It provides the valued resources
we depend on to continue our fight against leukemia, lymphoma and myeloma,
and to improve the quality of life of patients and their families.

We believe that innovations in blood cancer research hold the keys to
curing all cancers. Treatments such as chemotherapy and bone marrow
fransplantation, originally developed for leukemia, are now standard treatments
for many cancers. In addition fo research support, we offer support groups,
financial aid, information and advocacy programs for patients and their families.

Thank you again for helping our lifesaving efforts and for ensuring that
Someday is Today! Your support of our mission is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

DeAnn Hazey, CFRE
Executive Director

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM
THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA.
REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY STATE.

For your tax purposes, this receipt will serve as our official acknowledgment of your contribution,
in accordance with section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code. The Leukemia & Lymphoma
Society did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for this contribution.
Thank you again for your support. (EIN 13-5644916)

Southern Florida Chapter
200 South Park Road, Suite 140, Hollywood, FL 33021 | tel. 954.744.5300 | fax. 954.744.5301




HUNTSMAN
CANCER FOUNDATION

August 22,2016

Sample Czar Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar Inc:

Thank you for your wonderful, generous support of Huntsman Cancer Foundation and the gift made by Sample
Czar Inc in the amount of $200.00 on 8/18/2016 on behalf of Alayna Williamson. Your generosity plays a critical
role in fueling innovative cancer research, and giving families and patients hope.

Thanks to philanthropic gifts from people like you, and other sources of funding, Huntsman Cancer Institute
(HCI) is currently pursuing 457 distinct research projects that all add a part of the solution to the complex cancer
puzzle. These projects involve 182 research teams that are working to speed new treatments from the laboratory
bench to the patient’s bedside. And, thanks to this work, HCI is able to offer 147 cancer treatment clinical trials,
many of which are “first in man,” providing new hope and optimism at a time it is so desperately needed by a
patient. HCI is the only place between Denver, Colorado and San Francisco, California that is able to offer these
advanced new treatments known as “first in man” clinical trials.

The Impact of Your Giving
457 research projects
147 clinical trials
182 research teams
100% more research space

An essential difference between HCI and any other cancer treatment place in the Intermountain region is that
cancer is all we treat. Cancer is the central focus of our research, our supportive services, and our community
outreach. And because cancer is such a challenging disease to defeat, we are currently adding 100% more space
to expand research even further, with the 220,000 square foot addition which will be named The Primary
Children’s & Families’ Cancer Research Center at Huntsman Cancer Institute.

On behalf of our patients and families, thank you again for helping to ensure that our physicians and scientists will
be able to fulfill our goal of one day conquering this dreaded disease.

With gratitude,

Susan Sheehan
President & COO
Huntsman Cancer Foundation

Per IRS Instructions
.. Huntsman Cancer Foundation is a tax exempt organization providing financial support to Huntsman Cancer Institute. No goods or services were
provided or expected in exchange for your contribution. Please retain this letter as evidence of your charitable giving for tax purposes.

HUNTSMAN CANCER FOUNDATION 500 HUNTSMAN WAY SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84108 OFFICE 801 584 5800 FAX 801 584 5913




DANA-FARBER Susan S. Paresky

CANCER INSTITUTE Senior Vice President
Division of Development & the Jimmy Fund

10 Brookline Place West, 6th Floor
Brookline, Massachusetts 02445-7226
617.632.2903 tel, 617.632.2920 fax
www.dana-farber.org

September 9, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

‘Dear Friends,

Thank you for your $100 gift to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund, in honor of
Ted Matayer. Your support is valued and will be directed to cancer research and patient care.
We will notify the requested party of your kindness.

Your generosity provides valuable funds that will bolster Dana-Farber’s lifesaving mission.

Over the past year, philanthropy has advanced our efforts in precision medicine, strengthened
numerous patient-centered programs, and enabled us to expand laboratory and clinical space. As
the Institute continues to lead in world-class cancer care, please know how much it means to have
your backing.

On behalf of our patients and their families, thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan S. Paresky

P.S. There are many ways to support Dana-Farber’s lifesaving work. Please visit
www.jimmyfund.org to learn more.

Please retain this letter for your records. This is your official receipt, as required under the IRS tax code, certifying that you received neither
goods nor services, in whole or in part, for your gift to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund. Donors of $2,500 or more are listed in
Dana-Farber’s annual Honor Roll of Donors.

The% A Teaching Affiliate

Jimmy Fund® of Harvard Medical School

10% of all designated gifts supports our Faculty Research Fund to advance Dana-Farber's research mission.
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WOUNDED WARRIOR
PROJECT”®

Sample Czar, Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

e L ey
September 1, 2016

Dear caring friend,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of $100.00 on 08/23/2016. Your generosity to Wounded Warrior Project®
(WWP) speaks volumes about your concern for the truly deserving servicemen and women who placed their lives on
the line to secure our freedom and safety and as a result returned home wounded in body and spirit.

Our work begins at the bedsides of injured warriors as they undergo rehabilitation and return to civilian
life, but it certainly doesn’t stop there. As a result of their injuries, these brave heroes will face greater challenges
today finding assistance and jobs that will enable them to provide for their families. Their battle against the
long-term effects of combat will continue throughout their lives.

It is only through your continued support that WWP is able to reach these wounded service members.
Through your generosity, WWP provides warriors with the assistance they need in order to regain independence
and begin rebuilding their lives. You give our injured warriors and their families hope for a brighter tomorrow.

Please know your continued support means so much. These men and women who served with honor
deserve our respect and support.

Sincerely,

/7l

Anthony Odierno

Captain, U.S. Army, Retired
Wounded Warrior Project Board Chair
Proud WWP Alumnus
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4899 BELFORT ROAD * SUITE 300 % JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256 %« woundedwarriorproject.org
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Sample Czar

¢, THANK YO

Please accept our heartfe
thanks for making our wo
to protect the future of |
possible.

YOURGIFT

Sample Czar Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Gift amount: $100.00
Gift date: 8/25/2016
WWEF Membership ID: 03638537

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

First of all, allow me to say thank you. | hope you know that you’re continuing and passionate
support of our global work means the world to us. Your generosity is the engine that drives
the efforts of our tireless staff in the field and gives us hope for the future. As we face new
challenges, we continually pioneer new and innovative approaches to protecting the Earth’s
most remarkable species and landscapes.

So always remember, you are our critical partner in that work; we cannot do it without you.

) Mid—

Terry Macko
Senior Vice President, Membership

YOUR GIFT AT WORK

PS: Please take a moment to read the note I've enclosed from one of our “frontline heroes”
staff hard at work around the globe. | think you will understand just how much you
mean to WWF.

Please accept my extra measure of support today to help save our natural world.
I’'m making another gift of $100.00 or more today and will receive a Tiger Plush & Tiger Grocery
Tote as a thank-you.

O 1do not wish to receive the WWF Tote and Plush set.

Sample Czar Inc
Po Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

oo, World Wildlife Fund

> th

O  Iwant to receive the latest conservation news and urgent updates via email. . x:ghﬁl‘;tﬁr%eég\é\éy_ﬂm
Email Address: WWF  worldwildliife.org

WWF’s privacy policy is available online at worldwildlife.org/privacy.
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Please make your check payable to World Wildlife Fund and mail it
with this form in the prepaid envelope provided. To pay by credit
card, please see reverse side.

03k38537 AMK17?02AFO4D A ACKP-4512
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St. Jude Children’s
Research Hospital

ALSAC + Danny Thomas, Founder
Finding cures. Saving children.

Dear Friend,

Words cannot describe how thankful I am that we have a compassionate friend like you.
I am so grateful to you for your gift of $200 to St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital in
August 2016. Your loving generosity is helping our doctors and researchers find cures for
precious children like 5-year-old Charlee.

Your heartfelt generosity is helping St. Jude provide the chemotherapy, radiation therapy,
surgeries and other treatments that our children need to survive. Without the support of friends
~like you, we would not be able to provide the lifesaving research and treatments to-countless———
children hoping for a cure.

When the hospital opened in 1962, the overall survival rate for childhood cancer was 20
percent. Today, treatments invented at St. Jude have helped increase the overall survival rate
for childhood cancer to more than 80 percent. Isn’t that amazing?

And thanks to loving friends like you, families like Charlee’s will never receive a bill from
St. Jude. Thank you for being a part of the St. Jude family. God bless your good heart.

For the children,

ewto Pamns

Marlo Thomas

P.S. T have enclosed a special card for you to return along with your gift today to share a
message of hope with St. Jude families.

501 St. Jude Place ¢ Memphis, TN 38105 < 1-800-822-6344 ° stjude.org

Thank You For Your Gift to St. Judel

Here’s my extra gift of hope for the kids of St. Jude:

®
St. Jude Children's $
Research Hospital
ALSHC): Degey Thomas; Bounder To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.

Finding cures. Saving children.
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Sample Czar Inc. ?
P.O. Box 36156 e
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309.794.0009
www.normaleah.org

Jodie Shagrin Kavensky
Founder/CEQ

Kimberly Shagrin Buckley
Vice Chair

Margaret Ortiz
Secretary

Steve Landauer
Treasurer

Patrice Bugelas Brandt
Deborah Hantman Briggs
.. Elizabeth De Long
" Mary Jane Fleming
LuAnn Haydon
Anna Kyer
Nicole Myslinski
Gary Rowe
Marie Rossman
Jean-Marie Stephan, MD
Melissa Wright

Advisory Board:
Elizabeth Eagle
Dr. Randall Oyer

o normaleahinitiative@gmail.com
OVARIAN CANCER INITIATIVE 1612 Second Avenue « Rock Island, IL « 61201
December 31, 2016
Douglas Lowell

Sample Czar
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Douglas,

Thank you so much for your donation of $700 to support our patient services. We
appreciate your interest in — and support of — our efforts to reduce the incidence and
mortality rates of ovarian cancer by empowering all women, and those who love them, to
recognize the subtle symptoms, assess their risk and seek proper medical attention for the
best outcome.

Our BEAT the BIG O campaign reached more than 100,000 women last year. Our
collaboration with medical professionals through our RULE OUT! Ovarian Cancer Early
Detection Project is making serious progress toward earlier detection. We won’t give up
until the day when ovarian cancer screening is a routine part of every woman's annual
gynecologic exam.

When detected in its early stages, there is a 92% chance for a cure. However, 85% of
diagnoses are not made until the disease has progressed beyond the ovaries and the
relative five-year survival rate is only 45%. There is a lot of room for improvement.

We are very grateful for your support and hope you continue to take an interest in our
activities. Please visit our website and LIKE our Facebook page for the latest information
on how we are rising up against ovarian cancer.

Sincerely, \

Qs

=

gdie Shagrin Kavensky

J
Hounder/CEO

P.S. As a 501(c)3 charity, tax laws require us to notify you that this letter is the official
acknowledgement of your gift. Our tax ID number is 26-2976159. Also, we are required to
certify that you received no goods or services in consideration of this contribution; therefore,
the full amount of your gift is tax deductible. Thank you!




The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society
California Southland Chapter

4929 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 800 : LEUKEMIA &
Los Angeles, CA 90045 LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY®

fighting blood cancers

Youwr generosity makes o life-soving difference!

oi!
Sample Czar Inc. My :

PO Box 36156 ; Amount received: $200.00
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 1

Date Received: September 28, 2016

Dear Society Friend:

On behalf of the more than one million Americans who are fighting blood cancers. I want to
~ sincerely thank you for your contribution of $200.00 on September 28, 2016.
We’ve made so much progress since The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society was founded...
when we said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. Now, we re closer than
ever to making someday foday because of your generous gift.

[t is only through the kindness and compassion of people like you that we are able to fund
innovative research into better treatments and cures. And it is thanks to your generosity that
patients and their families can count on information, education, services and support during some
of the most difficult days of their lives.

With your support, we can help create a world without blood cancers, not someday...
but today. We are truly grateful for your donation.

Louis J. DeGennaro, PhD

President & Chief Executive Officer
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

" A DETACHHERE A~~~

LEUKEMIA &
LYMPHOMA 5
SOCIETY’ Gift Reply Form

fighting blood cancers

We said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. By giving an additional gift,
you can make someday today by helping children and adults in California who are fighting for
their lives. Thank you!

[ have enclosed a gift of: 1$500 O $250 Q$100 1 Other: $ :

U Please send me information about easy ways to create a
lasting legacy with a gift to LLS through my estate.

Q1 have included LLS in my estate plans. Sample Czar Inc.

PO Box 36156
U To charge your gift to a credit card, or to join our monthly Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156
giving program, please check here and see other side.
Please return this slip with your tax-deductible gift to 3c ].I E [:J E 5k ? 5 E I ? C J123 ]1 A Ll

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, P.O. Box 4261, Pitisfield, MA 01202.




DONOR
NETWORK WEST

D oNORNETWORKWEST.org

888.570.9400

Main OrricE

12667 Alcosta Bivd, Ste. 500 November 4,2016

San Ramon, CA 94583

Fresno OFFice Sample Czar Inc

6721 N. Willow Ave,, Ste. 104 P.O. Box 36156

Fresno, CA 93710 Los Angeles, CA 90036
Nevapa OFricE

1495 Ridgeview Dr., Ste. 90 Dear Sample Czar Inc,

Renc, NV 89519 L
Thank you very much for your contribution in the amount of $100. Your

Cuinicar CENTER gift will be used to educate the public about the need for organ and tissue
4550 Norris Canyon Rd., 5te. 100 “donation. Through your support, we hope to encourage people to consider
San Ramon, CA 94583 | organ donation and to discuss their wishes with their family and loved
Donor Referral Hotline \\\ ORCS-
1.800.55DONOR \)V

‘e truly appreciate your thoughtfulness and generosity. Thank you for

helping others give the gift of life.

Tax ID # 94-3062436

Most sincerely,

.

Cindy Siljéstrom
Chief Executive Officer

Heal a life through organ and tissue donation




" | FRED & PAMELA

* BUFFETT CANCER CENTER Office of the Director

Fred & Pamela Buffe
?5{}@”-3“ ute for Re

October 31, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

I would like to extend my deepest appreciation for your recent gift supporting the Fred &
Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of Excellence Fund at the Fred & Pamela
Buffett Cancer Center. Through your generosity, you have joined the University of
Nebraska Medlcam Center in a vital mission to help change the way cancer impacts our
friends, family and\commumty

Development of advahced tools for the early detection of cancer, advances in cancer
therapeutics and a statewide clinical trials network are possible because of your
generous support.

Much of the current and future success of the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center can
be attributed to the loyalty of supporters like you. Your donation provides the foundation
of support that is invaluable to our faculty, our programs and our patients. Again, thank
you.

Sincerely,
Kenneth H. Cowan, M.D., Ph.D.
Director, Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center

A National Cancer Institute - Designated Cancer Center 986805 Nebraska Medical Center
Omaha, NE 68198-6805
P 402.559.4238 | £ 402.559.4652

FredandPamelaBuffettCancerCentercom




@ Fistula Foundation

v 1922 The Alameda, Suite 302
San Jose, CA 95126-1430

FISTULA 408-249-9596

FOUNDATION fistulafoundation.org

November 23, 2016

Sample Czar, Inc. ’
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friend,

| want to thank you, from the bottom of my heart, for donating to Fistula Foundation and helping us
meet our year-end goal. Thanks to the generosity of people like you, | am happy to share that we are on
track toward meeting our goal of providing 5,000 free fistula repair surgeries in 2017.

Your generous gift of $100.00 on November 21, 2016 in honor of Tom Holle has enabled us to pass
critical funds to our partners who will be able to deliver care, without delay, starting January 1. Many of
the women who wait for our help have suffered with fistula for years, even decades. Thanks to you,
their wait for help is over.

Did you know that more than half of Fistula Foundation’s annual revenue is raised in the last two
months of the year? Gifts from people like you, who are committed to improving the lives of some of
the poorest, most marginalized women in this world are the only reason we are able to do what we do.

| am so grateful for your support, and look forward to being in touch this year to report back and let you
know how your gift was combined with others to deliver care to the backlog of one million women
suffering needlessly with fistula.

Thank you for helping give 2a woman a new chance at life.

Sincerely, ﬁ]}’
. of
fatw JH a/”a‘; I !}‘ZU?

(Iia:fGIE:(aer::tutive Officer P /ﬁ) OU'r Mg‘mﬁ W /

o

Please note: This letter serves as your tax receipt. As no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift,
it is fully tax deductible. We are a 501c (3) tax exempt organization and our EIN/Federal Tax Identification number
is 77-0547201.
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November 23, 2016

Sample Czar, Inc.

ATTN: Douglas Lowell

P.O. Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Douglas,

Thank you for your recent donation of $ 400.00, received on November 11, 2016.
Because of your thoughtfulness, | wanted you to know how much your gift is
appreciated.

The primary mission of the MPN Research Foundation is to promote, fund and support
the most innovative and effective research for Essential Thrombocythemia,

Polycythemia Vera and Myelofibrosis. Here are some highlights of our accomplishments
in recent years.

+  We have funded 50 research projects for approximately 10 million dollars.

+ We funded on of the first genetic sequencing projects for MPN patients,
which requires that data be deposited in a publicly accessible database.

*  We funded the development of a JAK2V617 mouse model, which enables the
identification of an MPN stem cell population.

* We funded the preclinical research that ultimately produced the drug
Ruxolitinib, the only FDA approved treatment for MF.

+  We fund new investigators with the goal of attracting and keeping bright
young researchers in the MPN field.

«  We initiate and support numerous projects relating to patient and physician
education.

Our work is financed by contributions from the MPN patient population and their friends
and families. We could not have done this without the support of people like you. Thank
you.

Yours truly, .

Robert Rosen
Chairman

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax deductible donation. No goods or services were provided to
you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 36-4330967. This organization is a 501¢c(3) tax
exempt organization, for both federal and state tax purposes.
180 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 1870 « Chicago, [L 60601 « office: 312.683.7243 . fax: 312.332.0840 - mpnresearchfoundation.org

myeloproliferative neoplasms:
polycythemia vera - essential thrombocythemia - myelofibrosis




Dear Member,

Thank you for joining Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) with your
gift of $100.00, received on September 12, 2016.

EDF is composed of over 1.5 million members who are informed,
engaged and committed to combatting climate change. And with your gift,
you have joined this dedicated community—thank you for joining our ranks.

Your gift is strengthening our efforts to combat climate change—
from securing EPA’s Clean Power Plan to working with indigenous tribes in
Brazil to save their Amazonian rainforest, one of the world’s most important
carbon-absorbing ecosystems. And your support is reaching across the seas
to the provinces of China, where we're working successfully to put a cap on
carbon emissions. '

These necessary, trailblazing steps will help to obtain the carbon
reductions we need. And you are making this possible.

We celebrate every new member to EDF not only for your financial
commitment, but for adding strength, energy and influence to the EDF
community. The power of our entire community will drive our ultimate
success to stabilize our climate and protect our children and grandchildren.

Thank you again and a warm welcome to Environmental Defense Fund.

Sincerely,

Fred Krupp
President

P.S.  Ifyouhave questions about your EDF membership or would like to
gain more information on our work, please feel free to contact
member services toll-free at 800-684-3322, or by email at
members@edf.org. We are available to assist you Monday-Friday
9:00am-5:00pm ET.

In response to Internal Revenue Service requirements, we provided no goods or services in
return for your gift. EDF is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit, charitable organization recognized by the
IRS (EIN 11-6107128). All donations are tax-deductible in accordance with the law.




=== USCUniversity

o //m GIFT RECEIPT

: . CAMPAIGN
Southern California | Jor the Thank you for your contribution. Your support is
University very rnuch appreciated.
UNIVERSITY ADVANCEMENT of Southern 10/16/2016
California

Sample Czar, Inc.
Post Office Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

FAS REGNA TROJAE

USC School of Social Work Annual $250.00
Fund

Total Gift Amount $250.00

No goods or services have been transferred to you in exchange for this gift.
Please retain this receipt with your records in order to substantiate any tax
deduction you may claim. If you have any questions regarding your gift, please
contact University Advancement at 213-821-6094 or giftcc@usc.edu.
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You are amazing!

Thank you for joining us in spreading joy! We are thrilled that you have chosen to help One Simple Wish show
children in foster care just how loved, valued and important they are. Their simple wishes mean big things and
give each child the opportunity to enjoy just being a kid.

We hope you'll continue on this journey with us for a long time and we hope you'll share our mission with
everyone you know.

PS: Don’t miss out on photos, thank you notes and more awesomeness from our kids. We post new wishes
and heartwarming stories of granted wishes daily - lots of warm fuzzies to be felt!

Facebook: @onesimplewish
Twitter: @OneSimpleWish
Instagram: @onesimplewish_ (Don’t forget the underscore!)

And don't forget to share a photo of yourself rockin your new sticker. If you tag us, we might just send a little
surprise!

QY | COwn
With every §ihgle bit of gratitude in my heart, &O\\ > 1\();\/@(, M \DU,}
—— wﬁ YO S5
Danielle Glét&w K’M/U‘J“)

Founder & Executive Director, One Simple Wish
www.onesimplewish.org
danielle@onesimplewish.org

609-883-8484

Please remember to retain this receipt for tax purposes.
TAX ID #26-3128590. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

Date of Gift

12/13/2016
Name

Sample Czar, Inc
Gift Amount

$200.00
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ALLIANCE F;H (202)7 6;8-0123

FX (866) 304-9075 = HELPLINE (877) 422-2030

December 31, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
PO Box 36156 N
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Colon Cancer Alliance, thank you for your end-of-year gift of $100.00, given in
support of our mission to knock out colon cancer.

The Colon Cancer Alliance relies on caring friends like you to help us continue to advance life-
saving research initiatives, fund our nationwide prevention efforts and provide critical support to colon
cancer patients, survivors and their families. Your generosity provides compassionate support for those
living with colon cancer and their loved ones through our Patient Navigator, Blue Hope Financial
Assistance, online patient communities, and Buddy and other critical programs.

We are proud to have received Charity Navigator’s highest 4-star rating for six consecutive years.
This is an honor awarded to only 5% of evaluated charities in the country for strong and responsible
financial management procedures. The Colon Cancer Alliance is also a Better Business Bureau Wise
Giving Alliance accredited charity.

Your gift makes a significant difference for the people we serve. We know that people live longer
and better lives because of the education and support they receive through our programs, and your end-
of-year donation helps us continue these efforts.

Thank you again for helping us support those impacted by colon cancer and preventing others
from developing the disease. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at (202)
207-0254 or rhuneycutt @ ccalliance.org.

Thank you for believing that Tomorrow Can’t Wait.

Sincerely,

., egan Huneycutt
Director of Individual Giving
Colon Cancer Alliance

Did you know that many employers match employee contributions?
Visit www.doublethedonation.com/cca.php to see if your employer will match your gift.

This donation is deductible to the fullest extent of the law, as no goods or services were exchanged.

www.ccalliance.org




January 3, 2017

Sample Czar inc
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar Inc:

Thank you for your generous donation of $100 on 12/16/2016 to the American Foundation for
Suicide Prevention (AFSP). Through your gift, you are helping to further our mission of
understanding and preventing suicide.

Because of you and so many other friends and supporters, AFSP has become the leading national
organization exclusively devoted to preventing loss of life from suicide. Donations to AFSP have
allowed us to invest in promising new research and maintain our position as the nation’s leading
private source of funding for suicide research, while also investing in new educational initiatives. One
such program, More Than Sad, teaches high school students about teen depression, anxiety, the
dangers of alcohol use and the negative effects of bullying. More Than Sad encourages young
people with problems to seek help for themselves or a friend, and a companion program trains
teachers about the role they can play in suicide prevention. AFSP is also recognized as the leading
organization for those who have lost a loved one to suicide, offering an array of programs that assist
the surviving family members and friends.

With the opening of AFSP’s public policy office in Washington, DC several years ago — we are
recruiting and training volunteer advocates in all 50 states, and we organize visits with U.S.
Congressional Members, as well as with state officials, to advance suicide prevention policies and
legislation at the federal and state levels. Add an expanding network of chapters, now up to 85
nationwide and over 400 Out of the Darkness Walks and we are emerging as a significant force for
the prevention of suicide.

We are grateful to you for your support, and pledge to continue to earn your trust by maximizing the
funds used to prevent suicide. Based on our recent audit, AFSP’s management and fundraising
costs are well below non-profit industry standards at 17.2% of total expenditures, which means
82.8% is invested in research and programs.

To learn more about the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention, please visit us online at
www.afsp.org. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to call me
at 888-333-AFSP ext. 2048.
Thank you for supporting suicide prevention.
Sincerely,
\ L

~ Michael Lamma

Vice President of Development and Field Management
No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

The American Foundation for Suicide Prevention’s Tax ID Number is: 13-3393329

120 Wall Street, 29th Floor | New York, NY 10005 | (212) 363-3500 | fax (212) 363-6237 | afsp.org
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January 2, 2017

Sample Czar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the leadership and staff at the Lymphoma Research Foundation, I
would like to thank you for your contribution of $300.00. Your generosity will
help us advance our critical mission to eradicate lymphoma and serve those
touched by this disease.

The Foundation is committed to funding the most innovative lymphoma research
and providing exceptional educational programming and patient services. Please

know that your gift makes this vital work possible.

We rely upon the support of friends like you who recognize the importance of our
shared mission. Thank you for standing with us.

With sincere gratitude,

Meghan Gutierrez
Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Stay informed of Lymphoma Research Foundation programs and the latest
advances in lymphoma research by visiting lymphoma.org or downloading our
mobile app, Focus On Lymphoma, at Focusonlymphoma.org.

Thank you for your gift of $300.00 (check # 6336, dated 12/2/2016). To comply with IRS requirements
regarding charitable donations, we affirm that LRF has provided no goods or services for your contribution.
Please consider this letter your official receipt for tax purposes.




The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

California Southland Chapter LEUKEMIA &

4929 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 800

Los Angeles, CA 90045 LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY

fighting blood cancers

Your generosity makes av life-sowving difference!
a

Thank yow!

Sample Czar Inc.

PO Box 36156 ; Amount received: $200.00
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 83888 e . e
ate Received: December 14,
R TR TR I F R R TN LT Y
Dear Society Friend:

On behalf of the more than one million Americans who are fighting blood cancers, I want to
sincerely thank you for your contribution of $200.00 on December 14, 2016.

We’ve made so much progress since The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society was founded. ..
when we said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. Now, we’re closer than
ever to making someday foday because of your generous glft

It is only through the kindness and compassion of people like you that we are able to fund
innovative research into better treatments and cures. And it is thanks to your generosity that
patients and their families can count on information, education, services and support during some
of the most difficult days of their lives.

With your support, we can help create a world without blood cancers, not someday
but today. We are truly grateful for your donation.

Gratefully,

2 Louis J. DeGennaro, PhD

President & Chief Executive Officer
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

A bETACH HERE A e R e e

LEUKEMIA G :
LYMPHOMA i

SOCIETY® Gt Reply Form | ‘
fighting blood cancers

We said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. By giving an additional gift,
you can make someday today by helping children and adults in California who are fighting for
their lives. Thank you!

T have enclosed a gift of: 1$500 QO $250 ' El:$1‘00“ 0 Other: $

U Please send me information about easy ways to create a
lasting legacy with a gift to LLS through my estate.

" QT have included LLS in my estate plans. Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
0 To charge your gift to a credit card, or to join our monthly Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

giving program, please check here and see other side.

Please return this slip with your tax-deductible gift to 32 L2ke5k7?52I ?PCLLI23LA 2

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, P.O. Box 4261, Pittsfield, MA 01202.




0002132
= A\

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

MD Anderson
LanecerCenter

Making Cancer History”

January 9, 2017

Mr. Douglas Lowell
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center, thank you again for your generous gift of $100.00
dated December 2, 2016. We welcome you as a valued partner in our mission to end cancer through patient care, research,
prevention and education.

To express our gratitude and to enhance our partnership, we’ve enclosed several pieces of information, including a Donor
Bill of Rights that ensures your gift will be used for the purposes you intend. There’s also information on how you can double the
amount of your gift by checking with your employer about a matching gift offering.

Also enclosed is our Anderson Annual Fund Partners brochure, which outlines the benefits of contributing at various levels.
And most important, we include an insert with MD Anderson phone numbers should you, a family member or a friend need to
contact us.

To help us learn how we may assist you, please complete and return the reply slip below in the envelope provided. If you
prefer to receive your Annual Fund program communications by email, please see the benefits listed on the back of the reply slip.

Thank you again for your thoughtful contribution to the MD Anderson Annual Fund program. Your generosity is helping
make a significant difference in the fight against cancer as, together, we strive toward Making Cancer History®.

oy
Ronald A. DePinho, M.D., President

Sincerely, 7 i
P.S.If you’d like to make an additional contribution, it will be deeply appreciated. }

CARING ° INTEGRITY * DISCOVERY
Post Office Box 4464 - Houston, Texas 77210-4464 ¢ (713) 792-3450 - www.mdanderson.org/gifts

MD Anderson and You MDAnderson
CancerCenter

Making Cancer History®

If you would like more information, please check the appropriate
boxes below and return this slip in the envelope provided.

O Cancer Prevention and Screening How may we I’lelp you.?
0 Memorial Gifts

O Volunteer Opportunities
O Planned Gifts

O Children’s Art Project

b

Please see other side to sign up for our emails.
Your answers to the following will help us tailor our communications
to your future interests:
1. Areyoua cancer survivor? Y / N
2. Has cancer ever touched a friend or family member? Y / N

Mr. Douglas Lowell 3. If so, what type of cancer?

P.0. Box 36156 How you can help:
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

U An additional contribution will be deeply appreciated in our fight
to save lives: $

001.9624926A000000000201799000000000002




The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

California Southland Chapter
4929 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 800 LEUKEMIA &
Los Angeles, CA 90045 : LYMPHOMA

SOCIETY"

fighting blood cancers

Your generosity makes ov life-sowing differencel

o/l
Sample Czar Inc. W}/ r

PO Box 36156 i Amount received: $200.00
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 1
Date Received: December 30, 2016

Dear Society Friend:

On behalf of the more than one million Americans who are fighting blood cancers, I want to
sincerely thank you for your contribution of $200.00 on December 30, 2016,

We’ve made so much progress since The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society was founded...
when we said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. Now, we’re closer than
ever to making someday foday because of your generous gift.

It is only through the kindness and compassion of people like you that we are able to fund
innovative research into better treatments and cures. And it is thanks to your generosity that
patients and their families can count on information, education, services and support during some
of the most difficult days of their lives.

With your support, we can help create a world without blood cancers, not someday...
but today. We are truly grateful for your donation.

Gratefully,

N

Louis J. DeGennaro, PhD
President & Chief Executive Officer
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

A DETACHHERE A

LEUKEMIA &

LYMPHOMA , ; :
SOCIETY® = GUftR@Pb/ Form
fighting blood cancers

We said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. By giving an additional gift,
you can make someday today by helping children and adults in California who are fighting for
their lives. Thank you!

1 have enclosed a gift of: 0$500 Q18250 Q18100 Q Other: $

U Please send me information about easy ways to create a
lasting legacy with a gift to LLS through my estate.

"1 have included LLS in my estate plans. Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
U To charge your gift to a credit card, or to join our monthly Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

giving program, please check here and see other side.

Please return this slip with your tax-deductible gift to 32 12ke5sk7?521I PCAL231A 4

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, P.O. Box 4261, Pittsfield, MA 01202.




Christian Friendship Ministries

www.christianfriendshipministries.org

Year End Giving Report Statement Date
Thank you for your generous support! 12/31/2016
P.O. Box 27584 Tax ID #72-1602827
Fresno, CA 93729-7584
Sample Czar Inc Total Given
P.O. Box 36156 $ 100.00

Los Angeles, CA 90036

No goods were provided in exchange for this contribution. This contribution is made with the understanding
that Christian Friendship Ministries has complete control over the use of donated funds.

Please keep this portion for your records.

Date Designation Amount

12/16/2016 Kay Cadence Children’s Home - Emide Prophete $ 100.00

Please return this portion with your next gift.

Designation Amount Enclosed

Sample Czar Inc $
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Make check payable to:

Christian Friendship Ministries
PO Box 27584
Fresno, CA 93729-7584
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NORTHWEST
PARKINSON’S

FOUNDATION

Move. Connect. Engage.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS January 23, 2017

William Wurts,

President Sample Czar Inc

David Newsom, PO Box 36156

President-Elect & Secretary LosrAfngejlgs, QA 9002;-}6 - B
Clare Nordquist, .

Treasurer Dear Friends,

Jacobson, Immediat S , :
o e wsor Immediate Thank you for your continued support of the Parkinson’s community. Your

generous gift of $850.00 was received in our office on 01/20/2017. Your support
gives hope to so many, providing the information and resources essential to
living their best with Parkinson’s. In the coming year, your contribution will help:

Giloria Gottesman
At-Large

Elizabeth Bacher
Lisa Bain » Spread knowledge through our quarterly Parkinson’s Post newsletter,
website, weekly email news update, Telehealth program for rural communities

Amy Gole, RN and annual HOPE and Wellness conferences

Paula Lehmann

Matt Lydon e Educate physicians, nurses and physician assistants to ensure that health
James MacLean care providers are knowledgeable of best practices in recognizing and
Jack Nettleton treating Parkinson’s

Doreen Nicholas

 Build awareness in the community about Parkinson’s and available
Mark Palek, Ed. D

resources through our presentations before various community groups and

Jonathan Poneman events and our Team Parkinson’s activities
Michael Reed . .
to Filey ¢ Instill hope by empowering persons with Parkinson’s, their families, friends

and caregivers with self-care tools, resources and referrals, and inspirational
stories to guide their journey with Parkinson’s.

Jennifer Marsh Sebenik
lan Smethurst

Pam Walker We greatly appreciate your gift. It will go a long way towards improving the
quality of life for people living with Parkinson’s.

EMERITUS

Bill Bell, Founder

Craig Howard, Founder Thank yau,

Gov. Daniel J. Evans Iy ]

Nancy B. Evans 0 ; (/\’v

Gov. Booth Gardner ks : t

(deceased) Executive Director

Dick Hadley

Karen Hadley The Northwest Parkinson’s Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization — Federal Tax ID# 91-1923159.
Hal Newsom Gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. You received no goods or services in exchange for your
(deceased) gift. Can your gift be doubled? Employer matching gift programs could double the impact of your donation.

Please check with your HR Department about matching gift opportunities.
Matt Ramerman

Priscilla Tanase

7525 SE 24th Street, Suite 300 | Mercer Island, WA 98040 | info@nwpf.org | www.nwpf.org | 877.980.7500




, THE ICLA DA SILVA
'FOUNDATION

A Recruitment Center for BE £§ THE MATCH

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

Shawn V. Austin
SVP, Sstrategic Marketing Officer
Liberty Mutual Accident & Health

VICE CHAIR

Andrew M. Wuertele
Chief Administrative Officer
East River Medical Imaging

TREASURER
Lawrence M. Itskowitch, D.D.S.

SECRETARY

Kala Maxym, MMus
Founder, Five Senses Tastings
Client Success Manager,
Smartling

PRESIDENT
Airam da Silva, M.P.H.

BOARD MEMBERS

Anelise Engel, M.D.
Attending Physician
NYU School of Medicine
Attending Physician
Lenox Hill Hospital

Dominic Fonti
Regional Senior Project Executive
Gilbane Building Company

Olivier Gillier
Partner
GC Group Capital, LLC

Norton F. Hight
President
NJH Ventures, LLC

Renato M. Tichaver
CEO
Tremond Metals Corp.

Dennis M. Todd, Ph.D.
President and CEO
Community Blood Services

Anne Williams-lsom
Chief Executive Officer
Harlem Children’s Zone

DIRECTOR EMERITUS

CelsoBianco, M.D.
President
International Society of
Blood Transfusions

Ronald T. Vass
Ronald T. Vass Corporation

January 18, 2017

Sample Czar Inc.
P.O.Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

EIN: 13-3677332
Dear Sample Czar Inc.,

Thank you for your generous donation in the amount of $100.00 to support the work
of The Icla da Silva Foundation. Thank you also for choosing to make this gift In Honor
of Rebecca Salame.

Your contribution is vital to the Icla da Silva Foundation’s mission to save lives. Each
dollar that you contribute helps us continue to recruit bone marrow donors and
provide support services to children and adults with life threatening blood diseases in
need of a marrow transplant.

Financial gifts like yours will ensure the Foundation’s continued excellence to the
families with serve. What we accomplish together will touch the lives of many in need
of a marrow transplant.

Once again, let me express my appreciation for your contribution towards the work of
the Icla da Silva Foundation.

// <

Airam da Silva, M.P.H
President

The Icla da Silva Foundation is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization and your donation
is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in
exchange for your generous financial contribution. Please keep this letter as a receipt
for your donation.

NATIONAL COORDINATING CENTER - 11-49 47th Avenue, 2nd Floor, Long Island City, NY 11101
Phone : 212.593.1807 « Toll Free : 1.888.638.2870 « Fax : 718.391.0990
www.icla.org « info@icla.org




Westerville Area Resource Ministry
~ A R M 150 Heatherdown Dr.
L Westerville, OH 43081
" Westerville Area Resource Ministry Phone: 614.899.0196

Serving Since 1972 3 Fax: 614.899.1042
Tax ID# 31-1640355

01/23/2017

Sample Czar Inc.:
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear WARM Champion,

Thank you for your faithful support of Westerville Area Resource Ministry this past year. Your donations served as a voice to those in need
financially, emotionally, physically, and spiritually. Your gifts helped lift the community and offer a hand up! Listed below is the statement of
your 2016 financial gifts for your tax records. Please contact Dede Carothers at 614-899-0196 ext. 217 if you have any questions.

Donation Date Amount  Donation Type
12/08/2016 $ 100.00 Check
Total: $100.00

"Speak up for those who cannot speak for themselves,
for the rights of all who are destitute.
Speak up and judge fairly; defend the rights of the poor and needy."
Proverbs 31: 8-9

Pursuant to Internal Revenue Code requirements for the substantiation of charitable contributions,
this statement confirms that WARM provided no @ods or services to you in return for your contribution to WARM.

For WARM Privacy Policy and Treatment of Donor Policy,
Please visit www.warmwesterville.org




